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 9th December 2020 
 
 
 
 

End of term school dates clarification 
 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
 
 
You may have seen in the news that schools have been given the option to close a day early at the 
end of this term. I am writing to confirm that Parkland Primary will remain open until the end of the 
day on Friday 18th December as previously communicated to you. School will re-open for pupils on 
Tuesday 5th January 2021. This decision has been made to ensure there is as little disruption to our 
parents and carers as possible. 
 
I will be providing further clarification soon regarding contacting school after we close on 18th 
December in the case of a positive COVID-19 test result. 
 
Our attendance has been really positive this term and we hope to see as many of our pupils in school 
every day until the very end of term! 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


